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1870 KC 5,000 WATTS SERVING CENTRAL FLORIDA

RICHARD W. BOYCE
GENERAL MANAGER

POST OFFICE BOX 7
AUBURNDALE, FLORIDA

PHONE 967-1570D

January 22, 1969

Mr. John Sampson
L148 wycliff Dr.
Winston-Salem, N.C., 27106
Dear Mr. Sampson:

Greetings from Central Florida! This is to verify your
reception report of WIWB - Date-January 17, 1969

Time-7:15 am to 7:28 am

You were listening to the "Early Riser Show" a program
of Gospel Music.

I will pass your report along to our engineering
department.

Thank you for writing.

Sincerely,

James E. Damron
"Early Riser" Hosw
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